
The Towns of Leverett and Shutesbury are building a shared Digital Equity Plan 
to ensure that all its residents have fair and equal access to digital technologies—
including access to the internet and computers—as well as the skills and 
knowledge to effectively use them.

Join us for our first public meeting, either in person or via Zoom.

We want to hear from you!

Together, we can achieve internet for all.

Monday, July 29th

5:00-7:00 p.m.
Leverett Town Hall, 9 Montague Road

 Light refreshments will be served, please RSVP:
 https://forms.gle/VqTk9MiyjjpM95ed7

 To join via Zoom:
 https://bit.ly/levshutesdigitalequity
 To call in: 1-305-224-1968 (Passcode = 711326)

This project has been funded by the Massachusetts Broadband 
Institute’s Municipal Digital Equity Planning Program, with assistance 
from the Franklin Regional Council of Governments.
Contact: Ted Harvey at tharvey@frcog.org, or 413-774-3167 x165 
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